
MEMORANDUM

To: Zoning and Platting Commission
City of Austin

From: Sylvia Limon
Case Manager, Planning and Development Review Department

Date: December 14,2010

RE: CSJ-2010-0016.OA - Resubdivision of Lot 2, Keflywood Estates Section Two

A request for postponement of this resubdivision has been submitted by Mr. Josh Kelly, 4217
Kellywood Drive. Mr. J. Kelly respectfully requests this item be postponed to the next available
meeting date. He will be out of town for the holiday, but wishes to speak before the
Commission.
Staff is in agreement and requests that this item be postponed to the January 4, 2011. Please see
the attached information from Mr. J. Kelly.

Sincerely,

Sylvia Limon, Case Manager
Planning and Development Review Department

Attachment(s)



Limon, Sylvia

From: Josh Kelly [,. fl
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2010 2:04 PM
To: Limon, Sylvia
Subject: Case # C8J-2010-0016.OA - Request regarding the date of the Public Hearing Notice

Attachments: Public Hearing Notice.pdf

Public Hearing
Notice.pdf (2 M...

Dear Mrs. Limon,
I am writing you to ask if the Public Hearing regarding the Re-Subdivision of

Kellywood Estates, Section 2, Lot 2 which is scheduled to be heard by the Zoning and
Platting Commission on December 21, 2010 at 6pm could be postponed/rescheduled due to the
the date being so close to the Holidays. I will be leaving for Colorado on December 17 for
Christmas with my Wife’s family. I will not be able to attend the Hearing and I have a
great deal of information to present to the Zoning and Platting Commission due to the
date. Many other members of the Kelly family will also be out of town or hosting family
members.

With my deepest respect, I formally request that the Hearing on the 21st of December
be postponed.

Respectfully, Josh Kelly
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